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The fair Vakbeurs Facilitair 2014 was a great success

On 15th - 17th January the Vakbeurs Facilitair in Netherlands took place. The number of visitor in
general was growing in comparison to 2013. Also the number of visitors at the interstuhl booth was
increasing. Whether it had to do with the larger booth, the better location, the new innovative
products, the crew or the tasty coffee, we do not know. Anyway, the response on our stand and the
displayed products was very positive. It shows that the Facilitair fair remains still important for the
office market. The participation of interstuhl has a positive effect on the image of interstuhl in the
Netherlands and Belgium.
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